SELPA (pronounced sell-pugh) stands for Special Education Local Plan Area.  SELPAs are made up of school districts and county offices of education within particular geographic areas.  Small school districts join together so they can provide a full range of services to students with special needs.  Other school districts (such as San Diego Unified Schools and Poway Unified Schools) are so large that do not join with others; they act as their own SELPAs.  

Each SELPA develops a local plan describing how it will provide special education services (San Diego County Office of Education, 2002).  SELPAs also support Community Advisory Committees (CAC).  CACs are made up of school administrators, staff members, SELPA parents and others concerned about educating children with special needs.  Generally, they meet once a month to review policies and advise the SELPA regarding the needs of the children it serves.

Participating in CAC meetings is an excellent way to learn about your school’s special education program, and to make the needs of your child know to administrators.  Detailed information about SELPAs and CACs in San Diego and Imperial counties can be found at the sites listed below.  CAC meetings are listed on each site, as well as on the EFRC/DSA calendar.
